
 Highlights from the 37th annual British Car Club of Charleston’s British Car Day event included a very 

nice turnout on show day, October 29th, of MogSoth members. The Spotlight Group for the show was 

our favorite British marque and 16 of the 19 expected ended up on the show field. Many participants 

and spectators were amazed at the number of Morgans and the variety. A few had never heard of Mor-

gan Motors and were left awed by their history and looks! 

In total about 150 cars were registered with a few old British bikes thrown in for good luck. Palmetto 

Islands County Park in Mt. Pleasant, SC is a beautiful setting for a car show and this year the number of 

spectators was very impressive. All in all, it was a great day to be playing with British iron.  

This was the first year BCCC offered a Mayors Award and Eric Gibeaut and his beautiful Red 1989 4/4 

were the recipients of that award. It was presented by the Mayor Pro Tem Gary Santos on behalf of the 

Mayor.  

John Nuss picked up 1st Place in the Morgan Class followed by Judy Heck in second and John Bigler in 

third.  

 


